June 10,2023 Grinnell, Iowa Spring Assembly

Hello,

I have settled the Archives in my basement office. They are easily accessible and seem to fit nicely, so now I call it my Archives room!  I have been digging in them since I brought them home in January. I am finding all kinds of interesting things. I have brought a few items along with me this weekend. Please check them out at the Archives table.

Do you have a question about the Iowa Area history or Archives? I may be able to find the answer for you in the Archives. Please write your questions down along with your email address and phone number and drop them in the basket on the Archives table. I will research the answer and email it to you. You may also email me your questions to archives@iowa-al-anon.org. I look forward to your questions. 

I am going to order a plastic tub with a locking lid and hanging file folder tray to see how it works for storage of the Archives. When I find the best option, I will report back to AWSC. At that time, I will have a cost for new storage tubs and can get the permission to purchase for all Archives to be stored. 

It is great to be here this weekend and meet up with old friends and meet new friends. I hope you all have a great weekend and safe travels home. 

Area Archivist    

Missy Y.

